
       

 

Hampton Falls Cemetery Trustee Meeting                                                DRAFT 

March 2, 2023 

1:15pm 

 

 

Present: J. Bohm - Chairman, Tracy Healey-Beattie, Trustee, Guest R. Russell  

A posted meeting of the Cemetery Trustees was held on Thursday March 2, 2023 at the Hampton 

Falls Town Hall.    

Old Business 

None discussed 

New Business 

1. Chairman J. Bohm referenced a conversation he had with Kathy Reddington regarding the 

purchase of Grave Lot B19 for the burial of her father’s ashes.  Her intention is to have 

future burial space in this plot for two additional family urns.  The cost for this lot is 

$850.00. 

2. The second agenda item referenced a request from Roger and Linda Rouleau for the Town 
to purchase back Grave lot 58, Section A of Oak Lawn Cemetery. The price being $405.00. 

Motion made by T. H. Beattie and seconded by J. Bohm.  Passed 

 

3. The third item discussed was the need to place Orange Caution Cones at the roadways of 

Westview and Oak Lawn Cemeteries.  T. H. Beattie assigned to this task. 

 

February Minutes Accepted and Approved  

 

Motion to adjourn by J. Bohm seconded by T.H. Beattie at 2:10 p.m. 

Respectively submitted 

Tracy Healey-Beattie,   Secretary Pro tem 

 

 

 


